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11
th
 June 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The end of year performance for Years 5 and 6 this year will be ‘Joseph and the 
Amazing Technicoloured Dreamcoat’.  The children will be working really hard over the 
next few weeks to put this performance together and are really looking forward to it.  

As in previous years, the main roles will be given to the Year 6 pupils (Year 5 pupils will 
get the opportunity to take the main roles the following year).  However, the role of Year 
5 pupils is crucial in making sure the performance is a success, as they will be 
supporting by singing in the choir.  The best shows are where everyone involved attends 
all of the performances and so we would like to ask that all pupils are available for the 
evening performance on Wednesday 11th July at 6pm.   
  
 
Please could you complete the reply slip below to let us know whether your child will be 
able to attend on the above date.  
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mrs Townsend  

………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

Please return to your child’s class teacher by Friday 15th June 2018. 

My child …………………………………………… (Name) Year 5 / Year 6 

 Will be attending       Will not be attending  

The 6pm performance on Wednesday 11th July. 
 
 
Signed: …………………………………… Date: ……………………………………. 


